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Top DEP Stories 
 
Erie Times News: Erie Coke: Plant shutdown ‘would be tragic’ 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190808/erie-coke-plant-shutdown-would-be-tragic 
 
Millersville News: Millersville Receives $10,000 Grant from PA Department of Environmental Protection 
https://blogs.millersville.edu/news/2019/08/07/millersville-receives-10000-grant-from-pa-department-
of-environmental-protection/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Stormwater fees to hit DuBoistown 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/08/stormwater-fees-to-hit-duboistown/ 
 
The Herald: Hermitage mapping stormwater system: Firm is also looking at condition of pipes and 
performance 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/hermitage-mapping-stormwater-system-firm-is-also-looking-at-
condition/article 691864c0-ba4f-11e9-9731-a36ac5cd84b2.html 
 
The Derrick: 'Tell us what can be done' 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/tell-us-what-can-be-done/article 4c5e259f-4c17-5b7e-
b531-62939f4eed81.html 
 
Titusville Herald: Process to repair bridge, culvert proceeds 
http://www.titusvilleherald.com/news/article 08b082dc-b993-11e9-b5fe-5f494437f414.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Bradys Bend residents raise water questions 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190809/NEWS01/708099867 
 
Air 
 
Republican Herald: Hegins Twp. residents offer strategies to fight proposed compressor station 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/hegins-twp-residents-offer-strategies-to-fight-proposed-
compressor-station-1.2517711 
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: U.N. climate report: Change land use to avoid a hungry future 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2019/08/08/un-climate-report-change-land-use-avoid-
hungry-future/39930053/ 
 
CBS21: Food will be scarce, expensive and less nutritious, climate report says 
https://fox43.com/2019/08/09/food-will-be-scarce-expensive-and-less-nutritious-climate-report-says/ 
 
WHYY: Climate change is messing with your commute, SEPTA says after storms halt trains 



https://whyy.org/articles/climate-change-is-messing-with-your-commute-septa-says-after-storms-halt-
trains/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: These pesky teenagers have a scheme for saving Planet Earth. It drops in 
September. | Will Bunch 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/global-climate-strike-september-20-greta-thunberg-alexandria-
villasenor-20190808.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
The Bradford Era: Elk Expo to draw crowds with variety of events 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/elk-expo-to-draw-crowds-with-variety-of-
events/article 0e1540df-249b-5bc8-b6cd-f23f5d785485.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Wings, paws, scales & claws 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/08/wings-paws-scales-claws/ 
 
Sayre Morning-Times: $10M awarded for 17 projects in downtown Owego 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article 4f69b717-a1c7-5211-9846-60b6183941b7.html 
 
Post-Gazette: County parks offer ideas, lessons on Gardens in the Park field day 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/garden/2019/08/09/Gardens-in-the-Park-field-day-South-North-
Park-pollinators-annuals/stories/201908090006 
 
Pennlive: 10 ways to make your yard more friendly to bees and other pollinators 
https://www.pennlive.com/gardening/2019/08/10-ways-to-make-your-yard-more-friendly-to-bees-and-
other-pollinators.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Watch out for invasive Northern Snakehead fish 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/watch-out-for-invasive-northern-snakehead-fish/ 
 
GANT Daily: Wildlife Technology Program Awarded Five-Year Accreditation 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/08/08/wildlife-technology-program-awarded-five-year-accreditation/ 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Reynoldsville Memorial Park Progress 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/reynoldsville-memorial-park-progress/article 867d424e-
4be1-5fff-b02d-094d68a9d10e.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
West Chester Patch: State Constables Charged With Oppression At Mariner East Pipeline 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/westchester/state-constables-charged-oppression-mariner-east-
pipeline 
 
Philadelphia Magazine: Chesco DA Announces Criminal Charges Against Mariner East Security Workers 
https://www.phillymag.com/news/2019/08/08/mariner-east-charges-security-workers/ 
 



CBS3: 2 Constables Accused Of Illegally Working As Private Security Guards On Mariner East Pipeline, 
Prosecutors Say 
https://philadelphia.cbslocal.com/2019/08/08/kareem-johnson-michael-robel-pennsylvania-constables-
arrested-security-guards-mariner-east-pipeline/ 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: 2 charged with using state constable positions for pipeline work 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/charged-with-using-state-constable-positions-for-pipeline-
work/article aaa39f36-9e7d-5380-a7c4-a077e84896a6.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: 2 charged with using state constable positions for pipeline work 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/charged-with-using-state-constable-positions-for-pipeline-
work/article bf88e8a6-b9e7-11e9-867b-7f7cf3be3643.html  
 
Philadelphia Tribune: Dangerous South Philly refinery chemical still poses threat to community 
https://www.phillytrib.com/news/local news/dangerous-south-philly-refinery-chemical-still-poses-
threat-to-community/article 7c3fe153-39fa-59be-8818-37d232203c5e.html 
 
CBS3: Tens Of Thousands Of Gallons Of Dangerous Chemicals Will Have To Be Neutralized At South 
Philadelphia Refinery, Officials Say 
https://philadelphia.cbslocal.com/2019/08/08/tens-of-thousands-of-gallons-of-dangerous-chemicals-
will-have-to-be-neutralized-at-south-philadelphia-refinery-officials-say/ 
 
WHYY: Eliminating the PES refinery’s deadliest chemical will be a 24/7 job for weeks 
https://whyy.org/articles/eliminating-the-pes-refinerys-deadliest-chemical-will-be-a-24-7-job-for-
weeks/ 
 
NBC10: Officials Begin Neutralizing Chemical at South Philly Refinery 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/local/Latest-Details-on-South-Philly-Refinery-
Fire Philadelphia-528519661.html 
 
KYW: Workers begin disposing dangerous chemical at shutdown Philly refinery 
https://kywnewsradio.radio.com/media/audio-channel/workers-begin-disposing-dangerous-chemical-
shutdown-philly-refinery 
 
Express Times: PennEast natural gas line sends bid for needed permit back before N.J. 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2019/08/penneast-natural-gas-line-sends-bid-for-needed-
permit-back-before-nj.html 
 
WITF/AP: Trump to visit western Pennsylvania cracker plant next week 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/08/trump-to-visit-western-pennsylvania-cracker-plant-next-week.php 
 
WTAJ: Trump to visit western Pennsylvania cracker plant next week 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/trump-to-visit-western-pennsylvania-cracker-plant-
next-week/ 
 
WITF/AP: Prosecutors: 2 Pa. constables charged for pipeline security work 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/08/prosecutors-2-constables-charged-for-pipeline-security-work-
1.php 



 
AP News: Prosecutors: 2 constables charged for pipeline security work 
https://apnews.com/e337f2f1853e4ed3b2f3164e26a71421 
 
WITF/WHYY: Who will decide the future of the South Philly refinery? 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/08/who-will-decide-the-future-of-the-south-philly-refinery.php 
 
Tribune-Review: Driller, public health consultant debate correlation-versus-causation at fracking hearing 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/driller-public-health-consultant-debate-correlation-versus-
causation-at-fracking-hearing/ 
 
Reuters: Trump administration moves to limit state powers to block pipelines, terminals 
https://www.reuters.com/article/us-usa-epa-energy/trump-administration-moves-to-limit-state-
powers-to-block-pipelines-terminals-idUSKCN1UZ1QV 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Midwestern refiners to begin transferring fuel eastward on Laurel pipeline 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/08/09/midwestern-refiners-to-begin-transferring-
fuel.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
ABC27: Spotted lanternfly permit classes offered in 14 quarantined counties 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/spotted-lanternfly-permit-classes-offered-in-14-quarantined-
counties/ 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Another tick-borne illness concerns doctors 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article e054dbdc-ba85-11e9-9df0-a767760ce9ad.html 
 
Waste 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Should Pennsylvania push to ban plastic bags? Pro/Con | Opinion 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/commentary/single-use-plastic-bag-bans-pennsylvania-philadelphia-
20190808.html 
 
Scranton Times: Fell Twp. zoners continue meeting on quarry project 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/fell-twp-zoners-continue-meeting-on-quarry-project-
1.2517717 
 
FOX43: Street garbage encouraging illegal dumping in Harrisburg 
https://fox43.com/2019/08/08/street-garbage-encouraging-illegal-dumping-in-harrisburg/ 
 
Water 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: N.J. blueberry farms house workers in storage sheds, pollute groundwater 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/new-jersey/blueberry-farm-new-jersey-violations-migrant-workers-
water-pollution-fire-code-20190808.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Flood relief loan dates are limited 



http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190809/NEWS01/708099869 
 
Reading Eagle: Boil-water advisory lifted in Exeter Township 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/boil-water-advisory-lifted-in-exeter-township 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Lower Susquehanna Riverkeeper sues Fredericksburg poultry plant over pollution 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2019/08/07/keystone-protein-company-sued-pollution-
susquehanna-river-chesapeake-bay-lebanon-pa/1880247001/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Runoff damages gym floor at campus 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/08/runoff-damages-gym-floor-at-campus/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Flooding frustrates Allegheny residents 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/08/flooding-frustrates-allegheny-residents/ 
 
FOX43: Landlord-tenant dispute over salvage yard turns criminal after gunshots 
https://fox43.com/2019/08/08/landlord-tenant-dispute-over-salvage-yard-turns-criminal-after-
gunshots/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Disaster loans available for July 21-22 storm damage 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2019/08/08/Disaster-loans-available-for-July-21-22-storm-
damage/stories/201908080122 
 
Danville News: Supervisors: Cooper residents could face tax hike if not enough properties connect to 
sewer system 
https://www.dailyitem.com/the danville news/news/supervisors-cooper-residents-could-face-tax-hike-
if-not-enough/article cfd2d6d0-9aa6-5ff9-ae9a-8b2f7de33cf0.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: FEMA may add 234 city structures to 'high-hazard' flood zone 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/fema-may-add-city-structures-to-high-hazard-flood-
zone/article 1df39baa-25c5-5c83-96a7-564f540b44be.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press Enterprise: Cooper may raise taxes for sewer project 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/080919/page/4/story/cooper-may-raise-taxes-for-sewer-
project 
 
Daily American: Somerset Township seeks bids on water line extension 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/now/somerset-township-seeks-bids-on-water-
line-extension/article a75e3754-0f3d-59bc-a880-49e9f4178fe0.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks fire companies get state wildfire grants 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-fire-companies-get-state-wildfire-grants 
 
Centre Daily Times: Not just for farmers: Ag Progress Days features family-friendly events, demos and 
more 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/education/penn-state/article233538777.html 


